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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   
 

Greystone Partners with Conexon to Provide Broadband to Chattahoochee Hills 
 

Chattahoochee Hills, GA (March 23, 2023):  In the spirit of “making living better in the 
communities they serve,” Greystone Power has announced that it will begin providing 
broadband internet services in 2024 to its customer base in Chattahoochee Hills.  Greystone has 
started providing updates to the city, which we will share. 
  
At the November 1st City Council Meeting, Nadia Faucette, Vice President of Engineering with 
GreyStone Power, introduced Maribeth Wansley, District 6 Board of Directors, Tim Williams, 
Vice President of Marketing and External Affairs, Ashley Kinnard, Manager of PR and 
Communications, and Blake Doss, Director of State Government Affairs.  She announced that 
GreyStone is launching a pilot project to provide high speed fiber internet services to members 
in the South Fulton County area and will be concentrated in the City of Chattahoochee Hills.    
 
Currently, the GreyStone broadband team is working with its consultant partner, Conexon, to 
finalize the project map. GreyStone will begin make-ready work within the next two weeks, 
which simply means GreyStone’s contract personnel will evaluate and change out any poles 
needed to prepare its infrastructure for the fiber-buildout. The make-ready work is likely to take 
several months and you can expect GreyStone trucks to be in your communities throughout that 
time period.  
  
Mayor Tom Reed gave high praise to GreyStone Power. He said, “While there are other EMCs 
in the State working with Internet Service Providers, GreyStone is the first one doing so on its 
own to provide services to its customers. We give special thanks to Maribeth Wansley, who lives 
in the city and sits on the GreyStone Power Board, for her help in bringing this initiative to 
fruition.”  
 
GreyStone has provided the following graphic that explains the five general phases of 
construction for the project. As the project progresses, GreyStone will provide updates, which 
the city will share with the community.  
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